
 

 

15 March 2022 

Chantel Hodgson  
West Coast Renewable Energy Pty Ltd 
PO Box 10  
Zeehan TAS 7469 
 
By email only: chantel.hodgson@westcoastrenew.com.au  
 

Dear Ms Hodgson   

Right to Information Request 17 February 2022  

I refer to your request pursuant to the Right to Information Act 2009 (Tas) (“RTI Act”) received on 17 
February 2022 by Hydro Tasmania.  

I am authorised to make decisions on behalf of Hydro Tasmania in respect of applications for 
information under the RTI Act. 

1. Your Request  

Your request sought the following information ‘any documents relating to the Crown Land 
Licence for the Heemskirk Wind Farm project (“Licence”) including a copy of the licence and any 
associated correspondence or assessment documents relating to the issue of the licence’ (referred 
to in the body of this letter as “the Request”).  

2. Determination  

2.1. I have determined that a copy of the Licence may be released to you. Please find a copy of the 
Licence marked as ‘Annexure A’.  

2.2. With the assistance of our Information Management team and the Assets and Infrastructure 
team, I have undertaken a search of the information held by Hydro Tasmania and its subsidiaries 
to locate any correspondence or assessment documents relating to the issue of the Licence and 
unfortunately our searches have not turned up anything of relevance.  

3. Review of Rights 

You are entitled under Section 43 of the RTI Act to apply for a review of the decision. 
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Any request for such a review should be made in writing within twenty (20) working days of receiving 
this letter and addressed to:   

Mr I Brooksbank 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
Hydro Tasmania 
4 Elizabeth Street 
HOBART TAS 7000 

Should you have any further questions please contact the undersigned.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Laura Harle 
Legal Counsel 
e Laura.Harle@hydro.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


